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CHRIS LYNCH TO LEAVE WESTPAC BOARD 

 
Westpac Banking Corporation (Westpac) has today announced that Chris Lynch has 
decided not to stand for re-election as an Independent Non-executive Director at 
Westpac’s 2023 Annual General Meeting (2023 AGM) and, accordingly, will step down 
from the Board effective from the end of the AGM on 14 December 2023. 
 
Mr. Lynch joined the Board in September 2020 and in that time has served on the Audit, 
Remuneration and Risk Committees. 
 
Westpac Chairman, John McFarlane said, “I’m sorry to see Chris step down from the 
Board. 
 
“I’ve admired Chris for many years. He made a significant positive impact as CFO and 
director at BHP and Rio Tinto, and also as CEO of Transurban. Over the past three 
years he brought that expertise and financial acumen to Westpac and the company is all 
the better for it.  
 
“On behalf of the Board, I thank Chris for his contribution to Westpac and wish him all 
the best as he moves into a new chapter.” 
 
Mr. Lynch said “I wish Westpac every success for the future. A strong banking sector is 
essential for the Australian economy and I’ve valued the opportunity to make a 
contribution during Westpac’s recent period of transformation”. 
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